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Dear Madam/Sir, 

 

Attached please find the Report on the Republic of Suriname to the 25th Session of the 

Universal Periodic Review, Human Rights Council, April – May 2016 hereby submitted 

by the University of Oklahoma College of Law International Human Rights Clinic.  

 

The University of Oklahoma was established in 1890. The College of Law is currently 

the academic home of over 500 students annually in its Juris Doctor (JD), Master of Laws 

(LL.M) and Master Legal Studies (MLS).  

 

The International Human Rights Clinic was created in 2009 with the aim prepare and 

submit Reports to the Human Rights Council. Also, the International Human Rights 

Clinic is a center of documentation, information and training in the field of international 

human rights law.  

  

 

 
 
Warm Regards, 

Alvaro Baca 

Adjunct Lecturer 

International Human Rights Clinic 

University of Oklahoma College of Law 

Room 3053 

Norman, Oklahoma 73019,USA 

Telephone: 405-325-4879 
E-mail: abaca@ou.edu 
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